
Submitter: Leslie Rubinstein 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On 
Capital Construction 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB5531 

As a resident of Cottage Grove for the past 35 years (over half my life!), I am writing 

in support of funding for two local projects: the completion of the north end of 

Bohemia Park and the construction of a firehouse for the new Row River Rural Fire 

Department. On its northern side, Bohemia Park abuts Main Street, the central artery 

of Cottage Grove, and the consummation of the project on that side of the park would 

be a clear recreational enhancement and would provide an economic boost to our 

community.  I also support funding for the Row River Rural Fire Department 

firehouse; the new fire district, recently voted into being by the local community, 

deserves all the support it can get in its attempt to protect its rural citizens from the 

increasing likelihood of fires. 

 

Thank you for your work supporting Oregon communities. 


